
Homework:  

Phonics Practise: There will be no homework folder. Please use this newsletter 

to read the Little Wandle Letters and Sound sheet on the next page. 

 

Maths homework– There is no sheet or homework folder. You can use this link 

to play a Maths game. https://www.topmarks.co.uk/subtraction/subtraction-

to-10 

Containing: Weekly spellings and homework. 

We have had a wonderful week and hope you enjoyed our Christmas show. There will be no spellings to learn this week. Please check the 
newsletter next week because there will be spellings to learn for the end of the first week back.  
 
On party day, any food you send with your child must be have NO NUTS.  
 
From Mrs Tricklebank, Mrs Webb and the Year 1 Team 
Email: caterpillars@meadows.worcs.sch.uk                           dragonflies@meadows.worcs.sch.uk 
 

Hello Year 1 

There will be no PE lessons 

this week because the hall is 

not available to us except for 

special events. 

Our Christmas week in Year One   

Monday 18th December 2023 Party Day 

• You can wear party clothes/Christmas clothes. 

• Please can your child bring ONE small snack (E.g a chocolate bar, little cake or treat for    

themselves) and a small drink (no fizzy pop or cans please) to enjoy during the afternoon. 

Tuesday 19th December 2023  

• Magician to visit 

• Wear uniform 

Wednesday 18th December 2023   

• Christmas Lunch  

• Wear uniform 

Thursday 19th December 2023  

• Your child is welcome to bring a toy or game that they 

would like to play with (nothing electronic). 

Thank you so much for all of 

your help and support during 

this busy time.  
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